
Shellfish Conservation Committee 

January 4, 2016 

Bristol Town Office 
 

Committee Members present:  Scott Burke, David Cheney, Steve Lackovic, Ronald Poland 

Absent:  Steve Termine, Cody Leeman & John Yokabaskas, Alternates 

Also present:  Rachel Bizarro 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:03pm. 

 

Minutes. 

The minutes of the December 7 meeting were approved unanimously. 

 

New Business. 

DMR has requested a combined meeting with Bristol & South Bristol shellfish committees as 

well as the persons responsible for selling municipal clam licenses to discuss the Damariscotta 

River Vibrio Control Plan.  The committee suggested they all get together at their next meeting, 

Monday, February 1 @ 6pm. 

 

Conservation. 

Discussion included: 

*moving seed from Muscongus Harbor to somewhere in Pemaquid Harbor, possibly Fossetts 

 Cove 

*Lackovic & Poland will check for resource in Muscongus Harbor 

*Poland questioned whether H. Annis could get permission to obtain seed from Bremen Long to 

 be transplanted to Bristol flats. 

*moving seed from Schoolhouse Cove to south of Lemuels Lane 

*transplanting permits 

*asking DMR if Coombs Cove had been tested recently 

 

Other Business. 

Lackovic recently attended a South Bristol Shellfish meeting. 

 

The next meeting will be held on February 1 @ 6pm. 

Agenda items to include:  vibrio plan 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rachel Bizarro 

Staff liaison 

 


